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I agree with the idea of safe storage for people who are in the middle of a crisis, this 

has the potential to prevent suicide.  

The part of this bill relating to the CHL training needs to be removed. There should be 

no additional training  added to the CHL requirements, it is unnecessary and will 

make it so that training some received already like the NRA courses would not be 

valid. If you think it is important to get this information to CHL holders I recommend 

creating an information pamphlet  and sending it to them with their cards. 

We do not need to spend money on creating public storage spaces, there are 

organizations that are already doing this work.  


